
Office Policies Regarding Managed Care Insurance Plans 
 

We understand that the many changes in the health care system have made it quite 
confusing for our patients. The following are guidelines that have been established by 
the insurance companies to allow reimbursement for services we provide: 
 

• You are responsible for obtaining and bringing referrals at the time service is 

 rendered. 

• Be aware that referrals may be for one visit or more. This is clearly indicated on 

the referral form. 

• Referrals do expire. Most are good for either sixty or ninety days. This is also 

indicated on the referral form. 

• A consultation report will be sent to your primary care doctor after the first visit 

and follow-up reports will be provided as necessary. 

• You are responsible for your co-pay at the time your treatment is rendered. 

• If you do not have a referral for a visit, you are responsible for full payment. 

• Primary care physicians have indicated that they can not be called with a patient 

in the office for a referral for that particular visit. Referrals must be obtained 

before your visit to our office. Primary care physicians often need several days to 

provide you with a referral. 

 
We are always available to help you with any questions regarding your insurance and 
treatment in our office.  Thank you. 
 


